ASHLAND CONSERVATION COMMISSION
MEETING MINUTES
February 13, 2013

Call to Order

Vice Chair Stacy Luke called the meeting to order at 7:08 PM.

Roll Call

Renee Liebert, Stacy Luke (Vice Chair), Gordon McCormack, Jr., Dan Stack
Guests

Roger Larochelle, Squam Lakes Conservation Society Frank Stevenson, Squam Lakes Conservation
Society, Susan MaclLeod, Ashland Planning Board

Minutes
Dan made a motion to approve the minutes of the last meeting. Liebert seconded. All approved.
New Business

Susan Macleod presented the “Coordinated Review of Land Use Planning Documents with respect to
Wildlife Habitat, Natural Resources, and Smart Growth Principles: Ashland, NH” report prepared by the
Lakes Region Planning Commission and the Audubon Society of NH. Included is sample language that the
Conservation Commission could use in the Natural Resources section of the Master Plan.

Roger Larochelle, Executive Director, and Frank Stevenson, Board Member, from the Squam Lakes
Conservation Society (SLCS) presented conservation efforts. Larochelle offered SLCS’s assistance in the
future for Ashland conservation efforts.

The Conservation Commission agreed to offer the composters and rain barrels again this year as a
fundraiser.

The Conservation Commission discussed the NH Lakes Association Lake Host Program grant. The
Commission agreed to apply for the grant again this year.

Old Business
Luke reported that she is still working on getting speakers from the UNH Cooperative Extension.
Stack moved to adjourn the meeting. Luke seconded. Meeting ended 7:45.

The next meeting is scheduled for at 6:30 PM on March 13, 2013.



